
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ June 9, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Contract - Dr. Jen Gendel - Coordinator of Student Services 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the contract for Dr. Jen Gendel as 
0.65 FTE Coordinator of Student Services for the 2025-26 School year at a salary of $69,307.69.  

Background Information: 

Dr. Gendel has served this past school year as our coordinator of student services. She has 
taken the lead of the student services team, preschool programs, and outplacement services. For 
the upcoming school we are looking to expand her time allotment from 130 days to 170 days and 
for her to take leadership of the evaluation process for all student services and preschool 
personnel. 
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